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Ongoing shooting investigation 

Adams County, Colo.  (May 18, 2020):  

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office continues to investigate a shooting that occurred in the 5400 block of 

Sheridan Boulevard on Saturday evening.  

On May 16th, 2020 at approximately 7:00 p.m., deputies responded to a report of a victim of a gunshot 

wound at a mobile home in the 5400 block of Sheridan Boulevard. Upon arrival, deputies encountered 

an adult male with a gunshot wound to the abdomen. The victim was transported to an area trauma 

center and subsequently succumbed to his injuries. The ACSO Laboratory and Crime Scene Team 

responded to the location to process the scene. A preliminary investigation revealed that the adult male 

victim became involved in an altercation with an adult male family member inside their mobile home. It 

appears that both men fired shots from handguns, but only the victim was struck by gunfire.  

Detectives are working with the 17th Judicial District Attorney’s Office to determine if there will be any 

charges in the case. 

-End- 

For more Information, please contact: 

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 

asherman@adcogov.org 
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